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14th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Lent Fundraising 
 
During Lent, we are fundraising as a school for Father Hudson’s Caritas. 
 
We would like Years 1 and 2 to “Help out at home”, in any way they can to 
raise money for this cause. We are providing a sponsor form should any family 
members or friends wish to sponsor your child. This can be as little or as 
generous amount as they wish. 
 
Any job would count as helping, whether that is making their own bed, helping 
to wash up, cleaning a car, feeding a pet or even helping to garden. The 
options are limitless, and we encourage children and parents alike to even 
come up with their own helpful jobs! 
 
Please make sure sponsor forms and money are returned in a sealed, named 
envelope, and handed to their class teacher by Monday 7th April. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Year 1 and Year 2 Staff. 
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